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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly this week to celebrate our Star of the Week children’s 

achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Cian in Year 1 and Daisy in Year 6 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Reception 
Darius for excellent knowledge on Baptism. 

Amber for a great effort in handwriting this week. 
 

Year 1 
Daniel for using capital letters and full stops and always working hard. 

Alessia for listening carefully and working hard in class. 
 

Year 2 
Giovanni for trying hard in PE this week creating his own balances. 

Giulietta for fantastic work in RE, retelling some of Jesus’ parables. 
 

Year 3 James for trying hard to improve his presentation and handwriting. 

Freya for showing a great understanding of Jesus’ parables. 
 

Year 4 
James for being a superstar in maths and multiplying 3x1 digit numbers. 

Karina for reading regularly at home. 
 

 
 

Year 5 

Savannah for showing super improvements in maths. 

Maizee-Jai for a great contribution to a science investigation. 

Marcello for prophetically recognising improvements and putting in lots of work to 

do even better. 

Henry For being a conscientious learner in class lessons. 
 

Year 6 
Daniel for super improvement in his focus in all lessons. 

Tylah for excellent explanations when solving maths problems. 
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Class Liturgies 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

 

Year 1  Callie and Lexi  

Year 3  The whole class 

Year 4  Poppy, James and Amelie 

Year 6  Gabriella, Isabella and Lily-Mae 

 

Lunchtime menu  

The menu choice for week commencing 27th January is week 1.  A copy of the 

choices can be found on the School’s website in the Parents’ information tab 

and then click on school meals.  To celebrate the Big Garden Bird Watch our 

catering team will be serving a ‘feathered’ pudding with every school lunch 

ordered; 

 

Monday 27th bird shaped biscuit,     Tuesday 28th chocolate egg nest,      Wednesday 29th dirt and worm pudding 
 

Thank you! 

I would like to thank you again for a lovely week at St Chad’s and I look forward to seeing everyone back at School 

on Monday 27th January.  Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 


